
Morning
Pick-Up

Time
Afternoon

Drop Off

Time

1 Partridge Road 7:00 AM Ray School 2:55 PM

8 Partridge Road (incl #9) 7:01 AM Richmond Middle School 3:05 PM

23 Partridge Road 7:02 AM Parkway/N Balch St 3:08 PM

Blue Heron/Partridge Road (incl #36) 7:03 AM Hanover High School 3:13 PM

37 Partridge Road 7:04 AM Balch Hill Rd & E. Wheelock 3:18 PM

Sausville Rd 7:08 AM Mailboxes @ Camp Brook Common 3:23 PM

385-393 Hanover Center Road 7:10 AM Grasse@MacDonald 3:25 PM

Parade Ground Road 7:11 AM 61 Trescott Rd (PM only) 3:27 PM

Quail/Trescott Rd 7:17 AM 73 Trescott Rd 3:28 PM

123 Trescott Rd (incl 122 & 125) 7:17 AM 89 Trescott Rd 3:29 PM

119 Trescott Rd 7:18 AM Trescott/Partridge Road 3:30 PM

Woodcock/Trescott Rd 7:19 AM 1 Partridge Road 3:30 PM

107 Trescott Rd 7:20 AM 8 Partridge Road (incl #9) 3:31 PM

Trescott/Partridge Road (if needed) 7:20 AM 23 Partridge Road 3:32 PM

89 Trescott Rd 7:21 AM Blue Heron/Partridge Road (incl #36) 3:33 PM

73 Trescott Rd 7:22 AM 37 Partridge Road 3:34 PM

61 Trescott Rd 7:23 AM Sausville Rd and Hanover Center Rd 3:40 PM

55 Trescott Rd 7:23 AM 385-393 Hanover Center Road 3:41 PM

Mailboxes @ Camp Brook Common 7:27 AM Parade Ground Road 3:43 PM

Grasse@MacDonald 7:28 AM Quail/Trescott Rd 3:51 PM

Hanover High School 7:36 AM 123 Trescott Rd (incl 122 & 125) 3:51 PM

Parkway/N Balch St 7:41 AM 119 Trescott Rd 3:52 PM

Richmond Middle School 7:45 AM Woodcock/Trescott Rd 3:53 PM

Ray School 7:50 AM 107 Trescott Rd 3:54 PM

Bus Route H-4 with Changes Effective Monday, October 25, 2021

All times listed are approximate and may vary by 5 minutes depending on ridership, therefore all students should be 

ready for pick up 5 minutes prior to the listed times.  Times will most likely be adjusted after the first few weeks of 

school, stops removed and/or added and all changes will be updated and posted on the school website. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please contact Mike Gaudette at the Transportation Company, 802-698-8528 or via email at 

mgaudette@ridesta.com.  You may also contact the District's Administration by using the "Inquiry" link on the district 

website at sau70.org, it can be found in the upper right hand corner on the main page. Thank you for your patience and 

understanding as we reopen the year with expanded ridership.


